Ms. Jean Sule, Chair

Savannah River Sire Citizens Advisory Board
24 Harbor River Circle

St. Helena Island, South Carolina 29920

Dear Ms. Sulc:
SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation 188, “Plutonium Disposition™

Thank you for your continued interest in the disposition of nuclear materials at the Savannah
River Site (SRS). Over the years, the CAB Nuclear Materials Committee has provided excellent
insight and suggestions into the management and disposition of nuclear materials and their
associated facilities, including those associated with the disposition of the americium and curium
solutions and the IF-Canyon solvent.

We understand your concemns and agree to provide an update on the Pu disposition and
associated actions by July 26, 2004.

I appreciate your continued focus on SRS activities. If you have any questions, please call me or
have your staff contact Sachiko McAlhany at 803-952-4802.

Sincerely,
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